United States Department of the Interior

MINERALS MANAGEMENT SERVICE
Gulf of Mexico OCS Region
1201 Elmwood Park Boulevard
New Orleans, Louisiana 70123-2394

In Reply Refer To: MS 5231 May 23, 2005

Ms. Sylvia Bellone

Shell Offshore Inc.

One Shell Square

Post Office Box 61933

New Orleans, Louisiana 70161-1933

Dear Ms. Bellone:
Reference is made to the following plan:

Control No. R-04150

Type Revised Development Operations Coordination Document
Received April 15, 2005
Lease (s) 0CS-G 05862, Block 686, Mississippi Canyon Area

0CS-G 05863, Block 687, Mississippi Canyon Area
0CS-G 07954, Block 730, Mississippi Canyon Area

You are hereby notified that the approval cf the subject plan has been granted
as of May 17, 2005, in accordance with 30 CFR 250.204(1) (1).

This approval includes the revised anchor pattern for Wells A001, A002, and
A0O03.

If you have any questions or comments concerning this approval, please contact
Michelle Griffitt at (504) 736-2975.

Sincerely,

Donald C. Howard
7L Regional Supervisor
Field Operations
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